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I live in Saco, Maine. I am a supporter of the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. Such trails are a healthy and safe alternative for bicyclists and pedestrians 
for either recreational or transportation use, and typically prove to be a plus for both 
quality of life and economic development. Thank you.


